Louisville City Schools

EMPOWERING STUDENTS
ENGAGED COMMUNITY
ENDLESS POSSIBILITIES

Thursday, January 25, 2024

Upcoming Events

January

22-26 PTO Food Drive Week

29 PD - Waiver Day (No Students)
30 LES Fundraiser Begins

February
1 Parent/Teacher Conferences
8 Parent/Teacher Conferences

12 Board Meeting at LMS 6:30 pm

13  PTO Meeting at LES - 6:30 pm

15  Valentine’s Day Parties (Classroom)

15  Upstander Classroom Meeting

15  St. Jude Children’s Hospital Fundraiser
16  No School

19  President’s Day - No School

20 LES Fundraiser Ends

23  Interims Sent Home

23  Yearbook Sale Ends

27  5th Grade Camp Parent Meeting - 6:00 pm

LES Spelling Contest

Congratulations to our Spelling Contest Champion &
Runner Up

Champion: Aaron Kandel

Runner Up: Reese Bell and Bridget Herman

The following students finished in the top ten of
their grade level: Grade 4 - Maleyah Allman
Lilliana Craighead, Karson Davis, Sandor Gyarmati,
Landon Hall, Stella Johnson, Delaney Perez, Reese
Pitts, Kyleigh Rudnick, Jamie Schloneger, Charlotte
Travis, Hadley Watson

Grade 5 - Aaron Kandel, Reese Bell, Bridget
Herman, Isaac Johnson, Payton Gray, Keegan
Yarian, Adelyn Simmons, Lauren Ross, Blaze Reitter
Brody Booth.

Parent/Teacher Conferences - Feb. 1 & Feb. 8
It is that time of the year to schedule your
conference. Please use the following link to schedule
your child’s conference. The link is now open
https://www.myconferencetime.com/I

If you have any questions, please contact the school
at 330-875-1177 or email your child's teacher.

Principal: Mike Norris

Louisville Elementary Fundraiser

We will be starting our one and only school-wide fundraiser on
Tuesday, January 31st. Our families will be able to sell
chocolate covered pretzel rods as well as take orders for
delicious Easter candy! This year we are offering a special
early-bird incentive! All students who turn in a pretzel rod
permission slip on or before January 31st will receive a thank
you prize! Permission slips went home with students on
Tuesday, January 23rd. Pretzel rods will go home with students
starting on Feb 1st!

You can also choose to create your own personal online
fundraising store at www.myFundraisingShop.com - Your
School ID is DMLOULOU

Simply follow the instructions to complete your registration.
Once you are done, you can share your link with friends and
family! The online store is now open and we encourage early
bird sales!

ROLL OVER CANCER MONTH

For many years, the 5th grade students at LES have
participated in a service project the month of February to help
raise money for St. Jude Children’s Hospital. As a school
event, there will be a skate night on February 15th from 5-9 pm
at North Canton Skate and Entertainment Center. The cost is
$10 a person including adults or others outside of our school or
district who want to participate in roller skating, laser tag, rock
wall, bumper cars and other activities. More information about
the skate party will be coming out in the future. The school will
also have 4 theme dress up days for a $1.00 donation for each
day.

Monday, Feb. 12th- Hat Day to “Cover up Cancer”

Tuesday, Feb. 13th- PJ Day to “Put Cancer to Sleep”
Wednesday, Feb. 14th- Red Day to “Show Your Love to
Someone (Valentines Day)

Thursday, Feb. 15th- Upstander/ Blue/White Day to “Celebrate
Our Community Coming Together”

ALL money raised will go to St. Jude through the K105 (WQXK)
radiothon. Over the last 16 years, the Louisville City School
District has helped the radiothon by donating almost $65,000 to
this great organization. Thank you in advance for helping us
teach students the importance of giving to those in need.

5th Grade Camp Parent Meeting

A Camp Muskingum Representative will be at LES on Tuesday,
February 27th at 6:00 pm to share details about fifth grade
camp. Camp will be the week of April 29th this year.


https://www.myconferencetime.com/les/

March

4 PD Waiver Day - No School

5-8 Right to Read Week

5-7  Spring Pictures

7 Grade 3 Biography Night - 6:00 pm

9 Kindergarten Registration at LES 9am - 11am
1" Board Meeting at LES 6:30 pm

12 PTO Meeting at LES - 6:30 pm

14  4th Grade Girls Night Out at LES - 6:00 - 8:00
14  Upstander Classroom Meetings

20  End of the Grading Period

21 2nd and 7 Program - Grade 3

21/22 Celebrate Success - Inflatables

25-29 Spring Break - No School

April

1 Teacher Exchange Day - No School
3 Report Cards Go Home

9-11 Grade 2 CogAT Testing

9 PTO Meeting at LES 6:30 pm

15 Board Meeting at Board Office 6:30 pm
18 STEM at the Stadium

25 Upstander Classroom Meetings

26 LES Relay Walk

26 Grade 2 from NN - Visits LES

29 2nd and 7 Celebration (Grade 3)
29 Week of Fifth Grade Camp

YEARBOOKS

$18.00 per yearbook

To order online, please follow these steps:

Step 1: Visit www.jostensyearbooks.com

Step 2: Click order yearbook — Here you will enter in
Louisville Elementary School, Louisville Ohio —
select our school (you will use this even if your child
attends North Nim)

Step 3: Click buy yearbook for $18.

Step 4: Please make sure to fill in your students first
and last name, current grade, and homeroom
teacher.

Step 5: Buy a yearbook for $18.00 by filling in
payment information. All yearbooks will be sent to
the school and passed out at the end of the year.

All sales will be done online this year. Please do
not send in any orders to the school. If you have
any questions please contact Jill Curry, Yearbook
Coordinator, at jcurry927@gmail.com.

5th Grade Shout Out Orders

Do you have a child in 5th Grade? Would you like to
wish them a special “Shout Out” as they move on to
Middle School? You can purchase a Shout Out for
$3.00. Your message can say whatever you want.
(20 WORD LIMIT ONLY)

Please make sure to print clearly what you would like
to say and please make sure your child’s name and
teacher is on the shout out. Include this information
in an envelope with your $3 and send it into the
school, please mark it as a yearbook shout out. If
you have any questions, please contact Jill Curry at
(330) 324-3632 or email jcurry927@gmail.com.

School Delays and Closings

School will either be delayed or closed on days when weather
and driving/road conditions are hazardous and dangerous for
students and staff. The forecasting and predicting of hazardous
weather in Ohio is always challenging, and the decision to
cancel or delay school must be made very early in the morning.
Delays and closings will almost always be announced by
6:30 AM. If there is no announcement to cancel or delay
school by 6:30 AM, you may safely assume that school will
be in session.

Parents will be notified by the Telephone Notification System in
the event school is delayed or canceled.

If school is delayed, Louisville Schools will only delay the
opening of school for two hours. Rarely, if ever, will school be
delayed and then canceled. All bus runs and school starting
times will simply be delayed by two hours. There will be no AM
pre-school when school is delayed for two hours, and no
breakfast will be served in any of the school cafeterias.

A two hour delay simply means that school will be delayed by
two hours in the morning. Students should report to school or
to their bus stop two hours later than their normal times. Buses
will “pick-up” students two hours later than the normal pick-up
times. School buildings will operate on an adjusted schedule,
and students will be dismissed from school at their regular times
and at their regular bus return trip times.

The following will have school delays and closings:
Television Stations: Channels 3, 5, 8, and 19
Radio Stations: WHBC (AM 1480, FM 94.1)

Web Addresses:

Louisville City Schools

Webpage: https://www.louisvillecityschools.org/

The Canton Repository Webpage — www.cantonrep.com

Outdoor Recess Continues

The snow will soon begin to fall, and it is time to remember to
send your child to school with a warm coat, hats, gloves, and
boots when appropriate. When the wind chill is around 20
degrees or higher at 11:00, our students will have outdoor
recess. All children are expected to go to recess, unless they
have a medical reason that is preventing them from going
outdoors. Recess is an important time of the day for students
to have a free play break from the work of school as well as a
chance for fresh air.

CARE TEAM CORNER

We know the winter months can be difficult. If you need help or
resource referrals please contact

Rhonda McQuilkin - Family Support Specialist

330-875-1177. You can also scan the QR code for resources
and Crisis contact information.



mailto:jcurry927@gmail.com
https://www.louisvillecityschools.org/
http://www.cantonrep.com

WHEN
February 6, 2024
5:00-7:00 PM

WHERE

Louisville Bus Garage
3706 Victory Ave

LCSD SCHOOL
BUS DRIVER
OPEN HOUSE

Overcome any hesitation about driving a school
bus by attending our open house. Connect with
experienced drivers, tour buses/vans, and take a
ride to experience the role firsthand.

With summers off, great wages, and being on
the same schedule as your child, don't miss this
chance to make a difference in our community.

To add "fuel for thought" we'll have an assortment
of snacks and drinks, plus a special Louisville
welcome bag to sweeten the deal.

. Questions? e 330.456.2899 @ doug.haines@lepapps.org -


mailto:doug.haines@lepapps.org

